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Dear parents, 
 

A very warm welcome back to the last half of our summer term. Always a busy time 

of year with lots of exciting activities including the Rose Queen Fete, Sports Day, and 
our upcoming trip to the Bridgewater Hall where Class 3 will get the opportunity to 

perform with the Halle orchestra.  

 
As we near the end of our academic year, we will ensure that the children are 

supported in school with transition days to their new classes. This will give them the 
opportunity to mix with their new class friends, spend time with their new teacher, 

and get to know the layout of new classrooms. If the children are remaining in their 
class, it is an opportunity for them to welcome new class members ready for 

September. We will fully support the children with these days.  
 

It has been a hive of activity in school this week as the children took part in an 
enrichment day. They relaxed with Milena in yoga, made brilliant mosaic art with 

Annie, and took part in sports games with Nathan. They had a great day, and it was 
lovely to see the older children guiding the younger children throughout. Thank you 

to the volunteers who came to work with the children, we are lucky to have such a 
wonderful community.  

 

                  
 
               

As we hopefully get some warmer weather in the next few weeks, could we please 
ask that children come to school with sun cream on, a hat where possible and water 

in refillable water bottles.  
 

Best wishes,  
 

Miss Millington 
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Thanks to the PTFA for hosting Movie Night on Wednesday – it was a great success, and the 
Wonka bars were very well received! 

 
Finally, Jane Langdon, chair of governors, would like to invite any parents to a drop-in 
session and a cup of tea or coffee on Tuesday morning between 8.45 and 9.30am. Please do 

come along if you’d like the chance to talk to Jane.  
 

 
Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Rory Sofia Sophie 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
 

Miss Millington 
 

 
Diary Dates:  
 

 
Monday 10th June:  Class 3 Brass Lesson – please bring trumpets 

 
Tuesday 11th June:  Class 2 Recorders – please bring recorders 
    After School Sports Club 

 
Wednesday 12th June:  Class 2 trip to RHS Bridgewater – please bring a packed lunch and 

water bottle.  
School uniform with trainers or wellies and a waterproof / sunhat 
depending on the weather 

 
Thursday 13th June:   Class 3 trip to Play with the Halle. 

Please bring a packed lunch and water bottle 
PE – PE Kits to be worn 

 

Friday 14th June:   Friday uniforms - Class 1 – Forest School 
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